
“The Leon County School District does not discriminate against any person on the basis of sex (including 

transgender status, gender nonconforming, and gender identity), race, age, color, ethnicity, national 

origin, religion, pregnancy, marital status, disability, sexual orientation or genetic information.” 

 

Principal’s Message  
 

Dear Bobcat families, 

 

We have had a lot of fun with our “We Love 

Our School” Supporter Program.  There have 

been some great challenges and events to 

get students involved in talking about why 

they love Buck Lake.  We are closing in on our 

$27,000 goal.  We will be able to build a taller 

fence on the Primary Playground, build a 

shade for the Pre-K Playground, and we are 

still raising money for our classroom libraries. 

 

This morning, I shared on the morning show 

that if we reach $30,000 raised, I will shave my 

head and have it broadcast on the morning 

show and Facebook.  I can’t tell you enough 

what this school means to me and my family.  

If this motivates folks to donate to make our 

school even more fabulous, then I am all in! 

 

If you have already made a contribution, 

thank you!  If you have not made a 

contribution, or would like to see me bald, 

please visit 

https://bucklakeshop.square.site/s/shop. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 

Sincerely,  

 

William Millard  

Principal 

 

Contact Information 

Please make sure your contact information is 

up to date with us.  We also encourage you to 

sign up for our List Serv for up to date 

information:  

http://listserv.leon.k12.fl.us/scripts/wa.exe?SUBE

D1=bucklake-parents&A=1 

 

Upcoming Dates 
3/1-3/5-Celebrate Literacy Week 

3/15-3/19-Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Partner Spotlight 

We’d like to highlight a few different 

partners each month, this month’s Proud 

Partners are: 

 

                         Beef O’Brady’s 

                         Panda Express 

 

 

March 2nd is Dr. Seuss’ Birthday and Read 

Across America Day!  Be sure to ask your child 

about what FUN they have on this day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Testing Update: 

As decided by the Florida Department of 

Education, we will be moving forward 

with FSA testing for 3rd-5th grades.  The 

window opens April 5th.  Specific dates 

will be sent out to families before Spring 

Break. 
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